
Motor Vehicle Donations 

 

For motor vehicle donation pick up please contact Gary from Milford 

Auto Recycling at (203) 878-0645. Please indicate to Gary that the car 

should be towed to the Fairfield Regional Fire School, 205 Richard 

White Way (formerly 205 One Rod Highway). 

For vehicles 1996 or older a bill of sale is required if a title cannot be 

located (State of CT DMV Form H-31).  

For vehicles 1997-present a title free of liens is required. 

All car donations must have all personal belongings and license plate(s) 

removed. Please provide a name and mailing address for the recipient 

of the letter acknowledging the donation for tax purposes. 

 

For further questions, please call (203) 254-4708. 


